Nadine (Fri, 25 Oct 2019 at 9:49 AM)
to: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov

Hi Tabitha,

Thanks for your phone call yesterday. Here's my response to the primary and secondary concerns on
the PDC complaint.

Not sure if | was supposed to address every item, if so, let me know if you need any more
information.

Thanks
Nadine Woodward



Primary concern and request for investigation: The 4/15/2019 F-1 that Ms Woodward submitted to
the PDC showing only her “D’ income ($48,000 to $119,999) from broadcasting for a local network.
This form does not indicated any income from her family business for which she publicly claims to be
the Vice President, and her husband President. This F-1 also lists her spouse Bruce Felt and dependent
(daughter) Nicole Felt. According to the rules Part 1 of the F-1, all income in excess of $2,400, including
from spouse is to be listed.

Response:

Bruce and | received no income from our business, Memories by Design, in 2018. Money generated by
the business that year was earmarked to pay off a business loan. Our daughter, Nicole (Coley), did not
have an income to report for 2018.

Secondary concern and request for investigation: Is it a violation to pay a dependent/child living at
home for campaign reimbursement? Is daughter Nicole living at home as indicated on the F1 or is that
falsified because Nicole is living in Seattle?

Response:

Our daughter graduated from the University of Washington in Seattle in June 2019, and moved back
home in Spokane in August.



